
 
 

Dear Parents,   

This week at VBS your child will become equipped with the knowledge of how to discover, 

decide, and defend who Jesus Christ is at AGENCY D3.  Please take the time to talk to your 

child daily about their experiences here at AGENCY D3.  We are looking forward to spending 

this amazing week with your child.  Please take the time to read all of the information below 

as it will answer many questions that you may have this week.  Thanks! 

 

COLOR DAYS and WATER BOTTLES 

Each day your child is being asked to wear a different color.  Please do not feel the need to 

buy any new shirts, just wear a shirt close to the color of the day if you can. 

Monday- Yellow  

Tuesday-Green 

Wednesday-Blue 

Thursday- Red 

Friday- Black (*WITH IRON ON PATCH) 

Also... Each day your child is being asked to bring along a water bottle to VBS. Please be sure 

to write their name on it. We are trying to be ecologically aware and remember to take care 

of God's creation by creating less waste at VBS this year.   

 

AGENCY D3 INFORMATION TABLE 

If you have any questions or concerns during the week, please see Tammy or Stephanie (the 

ones wearing the purple staff shirts) at our information table at the entrance to Fellowship Hall 

each day at drop-off and pick-up. We want your children to have an enjoyable experience 

at AGENCY D3 and will do our best to be sure that that happens! 

 

CHECK-IN/CHECK-OUT 

As we want to keep your experience a safe one at AGENCY D3, you must bring your child to 

their crew leader in the fellowship hall.  Please look for your child's group name on a large 

sign ie:  ALPHA.   Be sure to write the name of who will be picking up your child that day on 

the sign in sheet. 

Each child must also be signed out at the end of each day by whoever is listed on the check-

in sheet. For sign-out you  will be asked to find your child's group in The Fellowship Hall and 

sign them out with their Head Training Officer (they will have the group signs).  On Friday you 

will be asked to sign out your child after the AGENCY D3 Closing Celebration.  We will dismiss 

one group at a time to keep your children safe. 

 

 

 



MUSIC CD'S 

Please play your CD in your car and at home to help your child learn the songs they are 

singing this week. Yes, we know it is hard to fall asleep when the same songs are going over 

and over in your head, but think how powerful the words are when they are going through 

your child’s head as well! 

 

FRIDAY'S AGENCY D3 CLOSING CELEBRATION 

We invite you to come and see a glimpse of what the children are learning during the week 

at our program in the Fellowship Hall on Friday at 12:00. We will celebrate by watching our 

children sing the songs from AGENCY D3 and discover share some details from what your 

children learned.  Please have your child wear a BLACK shirt with IRON ON PATCH on Friday.  

Thanks!!! 

 

SUNDAY SERVICE 

We invite your family to join us Sunday morning at our 9:00 service in either iConnect or the 

Sanctuary where our VBS children will sing one of their songs from the week in both services. 

They will meet in the Chapel at 8:45. Please have them wear a BLACK shirt with IRON ON 

PATCH shirt. 

 

AGENCY D3 MISSIONS PROJECT 

Our mission project this year is top secret!  The children will use some secret agent skills each 

day to discover what items they can bring in the next day as part of our mission project. 

 Since we don't want parents scrambling around during this busy week, we decided to let 

you in on this covert operation!  Tuesday morning children will be bringing in 

quarters; Wednesday will be a canned food item; Thursday a school supply such as 

notebook, glue, markers, or crayons; and Friday will be loose change.  You and the children 

will discover how little things will add up to help 4 different organizations in a BIG way.   

 

Thank You!!! 

Stephanie Stouffer,  MUMC VBS Director 

Tammy Palermo, MUMC Children & Family Ministries Director 
 


